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BG - BOARD-STAFF COMMUNICATIONS 
 
 
All reports or recommendations to the board from any officer or employee under the direction 
of the superintendent shall be made to the office of the superintendent unless otherwise 
directed by the board of education in regular meetings. 
 
All communications concerning school business made from the board to employees and from 
employees to the board shall be made through the superintendent of schools. 
 
Teachers shall be directly responsible to the principal of their respective buildings. 
 
When in disagreement with school policies, the teacher should express the reasons for this 
disagreement to the administrators of the school. 
 
 
In the absence of a Board of Education policy in matters which must be resolved immediately, 
the superintendent will judge, evaluate, and resolve the issue. 
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